
 

  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

30th June 2025 

         

Dear parents and guardians, 
 

Wednesday is our transition day and your child will spend the afternoon with his / her 
teacher for next year.  
 

Please see below for class allocations 
 

Class  Teacher 

 

Wren 
EYFS / Yr 1 

 

 

Mrs Ali Totman 
(Mrs Upjohn on Wednesday 

Morning) 

 
Robin 

Year 2 
 

 
Mrs Spencer 

(Mrs Upjohn on a Thursday) 
 

 
Woodpecker 

Years 3 & 4 
 

Mr Daniel Taylor  
(Mrs Jane Jenkinson 

Thurs & Friday) 

 
Pheasant 

Years 5 & 6 

 

 
Mr Jacob Worne 

All teaching assistants are continuing to work in the 

same classes as this year.   

 

You will notice that there is a change to our Key Stage two set up next year and we are 
excited by the new opportunities this brings. Rest assured that our team will continue to 

work really closely to ensure consistency and the very best outcomes for all children.  
 
Mr Belding will continue to deliver PE across the school on a Wednesday and Mrs Upjohn 

will be taking Pheasants and Woodpecker classes for one session each Wednesday 
afternoon whilst Mr Taylor and Mr Worne are having their planning, preparation and 

assessment allocated time.  
 
Best wishes, 

 

 
 

Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

C.E. Primary School                          

mailto:office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk

